The National Public Health Leadership Programme 2008
The National Public Health Leadership Programme has been successfully running for the last 9 years. This programme is multidisciplinary and cross-sectoral, and is aimed at applicants from all professions and sectors who have substantial interest and experience in a field, relevant to the public health agenda. It is open to individuals in either current or future leadership roles, from service and academic fields of health, voluntary and statutory sector, and local government backgrounds. 
Recruitment will be through a variety of different organisations involved in the delivery of public health.  Applicants must have the support of their employing organisation.  If selected, participants will be required to discuss their progress during and after the programme with their line managers/sponsors to gain maximum effectiveness for the individual, as well as their organisation.

Last year we specifically targeted individuals working in the academic settings, in the field of health protection or local authority and we were also keen to have applicants from ethnic minority groups.  We would like to continue targeting these groups again this year.
This National Leadership Programme will be run from three centres: London, North East and North West.  All programmes will share the same basic features, which include a nine month learning experience and development needs assessment, self-directed learning with support from peer project groups, and participants from a range of professional backgrounds. 

We are now recruiting for cohorts 7, 8 and 9 of the new programme.

The start dates for the 3 cohorts of the programme are;

Cohort 7 - London


22nd – 25th April 2008 

Cohort 8 - NW (Manchester)         
20th – 23rd May 2008 
Cohort 6 – NE 


1st – 4th July 2008 

Each cohort will have 3 residential modules of between 2 and 4 days and a final one-day session.  The information pack gives further details about the programme.
Application forms and information packs are available from Marion Deacon or the Imperial College Website from the 21st January 2008. 
Please contact:   Marion Deacon, Manager, National Public Health Leadership Programme, Dept of Primary Care and Social Medicine, Faculty of Medicine, Imperial College London, 3rd Floor, Reynolds Building, St Dunstan’s Road, London  W6 8RP.  Tel:  020 7594 5197, Mob:  07951 136461 or Email:  marion.deacon@imperial.ac.uk. 
Applications will be accepted in the first instance until 12.00 noon, Monday, 25th February 2008.
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Imperial College Website:  http://www.imperial.ac.uk/medicine/pcsm/nphlp  
